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Last Week’s Blessings 

08/18/2024 Sunday School Attendance: 144 
Tithes and Offerings—$ 6,287.71 Loving You Jesus—$140.15 

Building Fund—$0.00   Children—$10.00   



 

 

 

 

 Aug. 30 — Deuteronomy 23 

 Aug. 31 — Deuteronomy 24 

 Aug. 32 — Deuteronomy 25 

 Aug. 33 — Deuteronomy 26 

 Aug. 30 — Deuteronomy 34 

 Aug. 31 — Joshua 1 

 Sept. 1   — Joshua 2 
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Children’s Ministry Volunteers For Next Week 
Aug. 28th     Wednesday night: Karen Jones & Rhonda Smelley 
Sept. 1st     Sunday Morning Activities: Abby Crain 
           Sunday Night Activities:  No Evening Activities 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Child Safety Upgrades 
 

 
Church Family, 

 
 

We put the safety and security of our Children as a top             
priority.  In an effort to maintain a high level of safety and give 
parents and visitors peace of mind about trusting their children 
to us, we are upgrading the safety and security of our Children's 
Wing.  We recently completed installation of lock down doors 
to the Children's Wing. Beginning on Sunday, September 1st., 
these doors will be locked during all of our Church services.      
A member of our Safety Team will be monitoring the Children's 
Wing and will allow parents or adult guardians to enter the area 
as needed.  We are asking that unless you are picking up or 
dropping off a child, that you not travel through the Children's 
Wing.  We are also asking that you not come through the     
Children's Wing to visit children between services.  In addition, 
only parents or adult guardians will be allowed to pick up     
children 5th grade and below.  We will no longer allow older 
siblings to pick up the children in the Children's Wing.  In the 
near future, additional safety measures, such as a Check-in/
Check-out system, will be added. Please be understanding and 
patient with us as we implement these new safety measures to 
keep our most valuable asset, our children, safe.  


